
150 Henricks Road, Butler, PA 16001-8472        (724) 282-7805    Fax: (724) 282-6550  Email: admin@centertownship.net 
www.centertownship.net

Board of Supervisors: 
Philip Wulff, Chairman 
Robert Sloan, Vice Chairman 
Edward Latuska, Supervisor 
Donald Pringle, Supervisor 
Alan Smallwood, Supervisor 

Anthony Amendolea, Treasurer 
Kayla Mosey, Secretary 

Michael Gallagher, Solicitor 
David Heath, Engineer 

John Nath, Building Code Official 
Randall Brown, Zoning Officer 

Center Township Board of Supervisors 
2025 Budget Workshop Minutes 

November 12, 2024 
6:00 p.m. 

CALL TO ORDER:  

Chairman Philip Wulff called the 2025 Budget Workshop, of the Center Township Board of 
Supervisors, to order at 6:00 p.m. The meeting was held at the Unionville Volunteer Fire Company 
Firehall, 102 Mahood Road, Butler PA 16001. 

ROLL CALL: 

In addition to Chairman Wulff, present were Vice Chairman Robert Sloan; Supervisors Edward 
Latuska, Donald Pringle, and Alan Smallwood; and Secretary Kayla Mosey.  

PUBLIC TO BE HEARD (3 Minute Limit): None 

2025 BUDGET PRESENTATION: 

Township Secretary, Kayla Mosey, presented an unbalanced proposed 2025 Budget in the amount of 
$8,730. Projected revenues, for 2025, are $2,414,350 and expenditures are $2,423,080. Wulff 
reviewed each of the revenue categories in the General Fund.  Pringle asked several questions about 
the budget. The 2025 budget will be approved at the next Board of Supervisors meeting on 
December 11, 2024. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Wulff motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:26 PM. Latuska seconded. Motion carried.  
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